
Former Pease Air Force Base 
PFAS Remedial Investigation	
  

You are invited to a Community Information 
Question & Answer Session on:

May 19,	
  2021 (Wednesday) 5:00 pm - 7:00	
  pm
(Webinar only, no in-person meeting)

Register to attend online at: 
https://cbuilding.zoom.us/meeting/register/

tJYrfuqhrTgvEtyELzh5lJYnVzQ-hy6xpBxm

The Q&A session will give the community a chance to talk with 
the Air Force about the Remedial Investigation that will be 
conducted at Pease to define the nature and extent of per- and 
poly-fluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

To attend, please register at the link above. Please submit 
questions in advance to the Wood PLC project team at (978) 
614-0329 or by e-mail at: Pease.RI@woodplc.com.

For more information about PFAS, visit: www.afcec.af.mil/
WhatWeDo/Environment/Perfluorinated-Compounds/

About Pease:
www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Pease

Contact:
Air Force Civil Engineer Center Community Relations 
(916) 643-6420 x109

Dante Gulle
Cross-Out
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